
May FFA State Swine 
validation tag orders due 
Thursday, September 24,

2020!
➢ Showing at major livestock shows provides multiple 

opportunities for students such as: social interactions, 
exposure to competition, character building, exposure 

to cultures, responsibility, knowledge and care of 
animals, etc. 

➢ If you have any questions, please contact Ms. 
Perkins at (254) 259-2091 Ext. 1211


